
 
Did you know that 1 out of 10 children will experience child sexual abuse

before their 18th birthday?* During the month of April, we raise awareness

about the issue of child abuse and recognize all the work that our team and partners

do to prevent child sexual abuse in our community.

This month, we are filling our front yard with 239 pinwheels – each representing a

child survivor who will receive mental health services at The CAC in April. *

Prevention is key to keeping children in our community safe. As adults, it is our
responsibility to keep children safe. Be a part of the solution to ending child sexual
abuse by advocating for prevention education for your organizations, businesses,
churches, schools, camps, athletics, and child-serving agencies. 

Below, you'll see our Child Abuse Prevention Month training series. Join
us in creating a world where every child thrives!

Register Here!

http://www.cachouston.org
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScQAq_Bc6oJQEPU5C8F9BDQbkhbObeNEEcOuAzOnXbzN2-m_w/viewform
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScQAq_Bc6oJQEPU5C8F9BDQbkhbObeNEEcOuAzOnXbzN2-m_w/viewform


At The CAC, we believe that prevention happens through education.

Visit our Events Calendar to sign up for a training and to learn more about the virtual
trainings we offer at The CAC. Check out all of our trainings here.

https://cachouston.org/events/


 
*In January, our Mental Health Team served 239 children.

*Townsend, C., & Rheingold, A.A., (2013). Estimating a child sexual abuse prevalence rate for practitioners: studies. Charleston, S.C., Darkness to Light.

Retrieved from www.D2L.org.

 

We are two weeks away from our annual 2024 Spirit of Spring Gala. If you
haven't purchased your table yet, there is still time!

Friday, April 12, 2024
The Houstonian Hotel

Registration 6:30pm | Gala 7:30pm

Visit our Event Website

Buy Your Table or Sponsorship

Can’t attend the gala, but still want to support our event?  Help us stock our Wine Pull
by donating a bottle of wine from our Houston Wines wish list.

If you would like to volunteer at this event, please contact our Volunteer Coordinator,
Yaren Zamarripa at yaren.zamarripa@cac.hctx.net.

https://www.d2l.org.
https://cachtx.home.qtego.us/
https://cachtx.ticket.qtego.us/tickets/list
https://www.houstonwines.com/registry/registry-view.html?rp=r2304i8now


If you have any questions about the event, please email our Special Events Supervisor, Kat Doveno, at
kathleen.doveno@cac.hctx.net.

mailto:kathleen.doveno@cac.hctx.net


The mission of The CAC is to provide a professional, compassionate and coordinated
approach to the treatment of sexually abused children and their families and to serve as

an advocate for all children in our community.
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